
 
 

 
June 28, 2023 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Notice of Resolution 
 Potential Problems – Drinking Water 

 
 

All users of the drinking water system for 
 

 
Tay Area Drinking Water System 

 
A warning notice under Ontario’s Drinking - Water 
Systems Regulation (O.Reg 170/03) was issued on 
June 26, 2023. 
 
The potential problem with the safety of your drinking 
water has been resolved.  
 
Your drinking water supply is now safe for all 
uses. 
 

For more information contact 
 

Ontario Clean Water Agency 
1-705-429-2525 
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